
From the Principal 

17th February 2020 

Term 1: Week 4 

Phone: (02) 69 756154 

Email: Weethalle-   
p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Relieving Principal: Jason Hurley 

Weethalle Public School 

Empowering Learners for their future 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

This Week    Small School 

Swimming 

Carnival 

 

Next Week P&C Meeting   Zone 

Swimming 

Carnival 

 

Coming Soon Young Leaders     

Cricket Soccer Trent Barrett Tennis Mortimer  Touch  Afl  Netball 

Henry 
Luke 
Thomas 
 
 

 Henry 
Luke 
Mikayla 
 
 

Darby 
Broden 

Luke 
Riley 

Henry 
Luke 
Thomas 
Riley 

Broden 
Luke 
Riley 

Luke 
Thomas 

Chloe 
Mikayla 
RIley 

Congratulations to those students who made it 
onto a Small Schools Team last week after the trials 
that were held in Yoogali. A massive thank you to 
all students for your effort and enthusiasm 
throughout the day despite very humid weather.  
Dates will be published for each event as they occur 
throughout the year for each Small Schools 
Sporting event. Parents are reminded that they are 
responsible for transporting their child to and from 
each event.  Please see further details in the 

newsletter for names of successful students. 

Our first P&C meeting for the year will be held next 
Monday 24th February. We look forward to seeing 
everyone there. 

Jason Hurley 

Principal 

Small Schools Sports Knockout Teams 



P&C AGM 

24th February  

at 3.10pm 

Followed by a general 

meeting. 

All Welcome! 

K-3 News Days: 
Monday:  Emma + Izzy 

Tuesday:  Stevie + Lexi + Lara 

Wednesday:  Bree + Cruze + Macey 
Term 1 News Topics- as decided by K-3 

 

Week 4: Free News  

Week 5: All about my family  

Week 6: When we were babies  

Week 7: Hospital stories (what we know about hospitals or times we 

have visited) 

Week 8: Favourite song  

Week 9: Bring in a home -made creation to share 

Week 10: My favourite breed of dog and facts 

Week 11: Free News  
 

Library will be 

each Thursday 


